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The CDS also could pull from other sources, so long as those sources are transparent 
to the HCP. CDS that pulls from large volumes of clinical practice guidelines, for 
example, could identify the guidelines upon which it relied by providing a title and date/
version of the guideline. Without transparency of the underlying sources, CDS that 
makes cancer treatment suggestions would be actively regulated by the FDA.

An argument can be made that a HCP realistically would not have the time to 
independently review the basis for recommendations where the CDS that pulls from 
large volumes of data, such as medical guidelines and other literature. This alone, 
however, should not exclude the CDS from exemption.

After all, the benefit of CDS is the software’s ability to analyze and filter large amounts 
of data to inform treatment for particular patient. Clinicians do not have the time to pour 
over the latest studies or complex research for each individual patient. Providing a 
reference/citation to the guidelines identified by the software algorithm should suffice to 
meet the fourth exemption criterion.

CDS that pulls from proprietary data that is not made available to the HCP, or that uses 
ML technology and does not explain the inputs to the ML algorithm, will not be exempt 
from regulation. If no predicate device exists, and it may not in this emerging space, a 
de novo request would have to be submitted to the FDA.

Companies developing CDS software for life science or other medical applications 
should review the FDA’s planned approach, and the numerous example provided, to 
understand how the FDA intends to regulate their software. Making adjustments to the 
software — for example, by adding transparency to the end user — could shift the 
regulatory profile of the software.

FDA is accepting comments to the draft guidance until Dec. 26.[1]




